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We are aware of the reports of Canine Respiratory Infectious Disease that
caused some dogs at recent events to fall ill. While the cause is yet to be
identified, some public information has indicated that the infection is viral in
nature. Symptoms include coughing, sneezing, nasal and/or eye discharge,
and lethargy. 

The health and safety of dogs at AKC events is the responsibility of each and
every exhibitor. Exhibitors are responsible for monitoring the health of their
dogs and should be mindful to keep any dog that has been exposed to sick
dogs or that is exhibiting symptoms of illness at home.  

Pursuant to AKC rules, “No dog with a communicable disease shall be on the
show grounds or premises. Exhibitors should follow their veterinarian’s
recommendations to ensure that their dogs are free of internal and external
parasites, any communicable disease, and have appropriate vaccinations.” 

It is important to be mindful and exercise caution to protect against Canine
Respiratory Infectious Disease. Below are some tips to assist you. 

The best protection is vaccination. Dogs should up to date on all core
vaccines as well as Bordetella and bivalent influenza 
Isolate sick animals and keep them isolated for up to 30 days after
symptoms subside.  
Practice good sanitation. Use a bleach and water mixture diluted to 1-part
bleach x 30 parts water to disinfect common areas such as tables, bowls,
leashes, crates, etc. Allow items to thoroughly air dry for a minimum of 10
minutes before exposing dogs to them.   
Wash your hands frequently, ideally between handling different dogs. At
the very minimum, hand sanitizer should be used between handling dogs.  

This email was sent to gglass1958@gmail.com from an AKC mailing list. If you believe you have

https://lnews.akc.org/u/nrd.php?p=oRpvDQnFiW_3217_261692_1_1&ems_l=264822&i=1&d=MTQxNTAyMTI%3D%7Cb1JwdkRRbkZpVw%3D%3D%7CZDMxOTM2NzU0YTc1NzkyZjE%3D%7C&_esuh=_11_c3365b194c6981935d81220e639faeb65ec9bd436f01a31da2997610f46616f1
https://lnews.akc.org/u/nrd.php?p=oRpvDQnFiW_3217_261692_1_2&ems_l=264822&i=1&d=MTQxNTAyMTM%3D%7Cb1JwdkRRbkZpVw%3D%3D%7CZDMxOTM2NzU0YTc1NzkyZjE%3D%7C&_esuh=_11_88077fa3078fc098c8610595205dc1bfc843d2dec7e9d39cc307d6eb0789e527


https://lnews.akc.org/..._1045323955_261692_3217&_esuh=_11_27fc33d17f16e67a944fb16e78fa6537b99d69f6ddf14ad63afb736349f318fe[10/30/2023 7:10:45 PM]

received this email in error, please contact communications@akc.org.
©  2023 American Kennel Club | 101 Park Avenue, New York, NY  10178

About AKC | Mission Statement | Privacy Policy

mailto:communications@akc.org
https://lnews.akc.org/u/nrd.php?p=oRpvDQnFiW_3217_261692_1_3&ems_l=264822&i=1&d=MTQxNTAyMTQ%3D%7Cb1JwdkRRbkZpVw%3D%3D%7CZDMxOTM2NzU0YTc1NzkyZjE%3D%7C&_esuh=_11_bbd229993960aa7c0bc13f548dbcb57979f3f5801b4c0602731edd1af803c555
https://lnews.akc.org/u/nrd.php?p=oRpvDQnFiW_3217_261692_1_4&ems_l=264822&i=1&d=MTQxNTAyMTU%3D%7Cb1JwdkRRbkZpVw%3D%3D%7CZDMxOTM2NzU0YTc1NzkyZjE%3D%7C&_esuh=_11_942accf1468b026bcbf91925d0242abd997830525eedb662f097a2a660e27632
https://lnews.akc.org/u/nrd.php?p=oRpvDQnFiW_3217_261692_1_5&ems_l=264822&i=1&d=MTQxNTAyMTY%3D%7Cb1JwdkRRbkZpVw%3D%3D%7CZDMxOTM2NzU0YTc1NzkyZjE%3D%7C&_esuh=_11_78f034723f1685155977dd10a7140977932bd80feb04f6c2fde5bac92d0c1b2b

	akc.org
	https://lnews.akc.org/u/gm.php?prm=oRpvDQnFiW_1045323955_261692_3217&_esuh=_11_27fc33d17f16e67a944fb16e78fa6537b99d69f6ddf14ad63afb736349f318fe


